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Thank You 
October 6, 2014 

Mark Zoller 
Willow Farms 
PO Box 288 
Washougal, WA 98671 

Thank you for participating in the Short-Term Instream Leasing Program. I want to express 
appreciation for your cooperation in helping to improve stream flows for fish and aquatic life. 

Enclosed is a copy of the final order approving instream lease IL-1417. 

If you have any questions, please call me at (503) 986-0888. 

Laura Wilke 
Flow Restoration Program Coordinator 

cc: Ken Thiemann, Watermaster District 21 
File IL-1417 

Enclosure 




